
MASS SCHEDULE: JUNE 12 - 18, 2017 A.D.

Mon.
June 12

[No Mass Scheduled]

Tues.
June 13
8:30 A.M.
Garnavillo Tower Living Center




Anita Schmelzer (C. D. of A)

Wed.
June 14
8:30 A.M.
Guttenberg  




Elizabeth [Hartmann] Miller

Thurs.
June 15
10:00 A.M.
Guttenberg Care Center  




Ann Mae Barry

Fri.
June 16
[No Mass Scheduled]

Sat.
June 17
2:00 P.M.
Guttenberg Wedding Ceremony




Jordan Davis & Beth Cook

Sat.
June 17 
VIGIL OF FEAST OF CORPUS CHRISTI


4:00 P.M.

Garnavillo
Melvin Matt [1st Aniv.]


5:30 P.M.

Guttenberg
Anna Mae Barry (Month Mind)

Sun.
June 18
FEAST OF CORPUS CHRISTI  


8:30 A.M.
North Buena Vista 




Clarence Ludovissy/Stan & Todd Smith

10:00 A.M.
Guttenberg 




Joseph & Clara Nieland/Gib & Inda Evers 

EVENTS IN THE AREA

Sat.
June 17th at 4:30 p.m. “162nd Corpus Christi Mass & Procession” at St. Joseph’s in Sugar Creek.   Procession to four outside chapels, including streamer and banner carriers & flower girls.  Lunch will be served at the parish hall by the Altar & Rosary Society.

Sun.
June 25 “Father Paul Peters retirement celebration” with 10 a.m. Mass at St. Joseph in Elkader.  A luncheon & reception will follow at Johnson’s Banquet Hall from 

11 a.m. to 2 p.m.  Please RSVP to Janie at 563-245-2548

Cards & best wishes maybe sent to Father Paul Peters, P.O. Box 626 Elkader, IA 52043

SUMMER PROJECT - After many years the roof on the newer school building needs to be replaced.  Project cost is $23,000.  Please make check out to SMIC School System.

IMPACT, “LAY FORMATION PROGRAM”, is now accepting applications for its 2017-2019 sessions. IMPACT is open to any adult who desires a deeper relationship with Christ and a greater understanding of the Catholic faith in order to further the kingdom of God. The next IMPACT begins in September of 2017 with members enrolling now. The monthly 2017-2019 IMPACT sessions will be held at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton in Hiawatha. Applications and more information are online at DBQArch.org. Deadline for applications is July 31, 2017. Program organizers may, however, review applications after August 01 depending on space availability and other deadline considerations. For more information, contact Mary Pedersen, director of adult formation for the Archdiocese of Dubuque, at 563-556-2580, ext. 298.

THE NATIONAL CATHOLIC YOUTH CONFERENCE will be on November 16-18, 2017 at Indianapolis, Indiana. Our three linked parishes have eight high students and two adult chaperons who will join with thousands of other high school students to pray, learn, and grow in their faith. In addition to opportunities to receive the sacraments of the Eucharist and penance, NCYC participants attend general and breakout sessions on topics relevant to living as a disciple of Christ in today's world, visit with organizations that provide resources and other support to youth and youth ministry, spend time in personal and communal prayer, and engage in service to others. 

Our ten parishioners going to the conference will be serving brats and burgers at Bender’s Foods Cookout Stand on Friday and Saturday, June 23rd and June 24th from 11-6. Please come and support their efforts!
OUR PARISH NEEDS YOUR HELP – Think of volunteering as a Eucharistic Minister, Lector, Usher, or Rosary leader. Training will be provided. Call Deacon Jim Pfaffly at 252-3553.

SUPPORT ST. MARY’S IC SCHOOL for your everyday needs by purchasing SCRIP after the weekend Mass, at Fidelity Bank and Peoples State Bank. Or, you can order SCRIP by emailing Kim at ktmoser@alpinecom.net. The receipts of your purchases from Kuempel True Value Hardware and Brown’s Service Department are redeemable as part of the SCRIP program. Check for details at school office.

PONDERING THE MYSTERY, “God so loved the world….John 3:16.”  These words are some of the most frequently quoted words in the New Testament. They are an important reminder. In this world, so filled with blessings and burdens, joys and sorrows, it is easy to forget the love of our Trinitarian God. When I ponder the Trinity, the words love and mystery come to mind. A Loving Mystery! A Mystery of Love! One of my favorite hymns is Holy God, We Praise Thy Name. In this song, we sing confidently about owning this mystery. It is true: This mystery of love is ours. It belongs to us, not as something we can put in the bank for safekeeping, but as something we can put into our hearts for safe living. O Incomprehensible Mystery, we proclaim that because you want us to live forever with Eternal Life flowing through our beings, you sent Jesus to save us from ourselves. O you who created us, redeemed us and daily sanctify us, we vow to care for the Mystery.   By: Sr. Macrina Wiederkehr, O.S.B.

NEED CONFIRMATION PHOTOS OF YOUR CHILD?

If you would like FREE digital confirmation photos that were taken after the Confirmation Mass on April 22nd, email Deacon Pfaffly at jbpfaffly@gmail.com. You can also view the group photos on our website. Type in www.maryicjoseph.org on your web browser, and then click on the Faith Formation (Religious Education) tab. Now, you should be able to scroll and view the photos. You may be able to down load those.

HUMOR - I don’t want to brag, but I do speak pig Latin; I mean, I’m not fluent, but I’m sure if I ever went there, I could get by.

